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Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR

From: Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 4:49 PM
To: Brian Kappen
Cc: danmartinosr@aol.com
Subject: Martinos (02-30-552186) - EC/PFAS Scoping Statement Review 

Greetings, 
 
The DNR has reviewed the Scoping Statement Regarding Emerging Contaminants (Report) prepared by EnviroForensics, 
LLC on behalf of Mr. Dan Martino and submitted on May 10, 2021, for the above-referenced site located at 3917 52nd 
St, Kenosha, WI. Based on the information provided in the Report, the DNR will not be requiring PFAS sampling at the 
subject site at this time.  
 
Please contact me with any questions you might have. 
 
Best, 
 
Jane  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Jane Pfeiffer 
Phone: (414) 435-8021 
jane.pfeiffer@wisconsin.gov 
 
 
 


